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Shooting with
a difference

EACH month Sh
Photographic
members visit different
locations for a ‘Photo
Shoot.” z

This month the group
made a departure from
the  usual format,
February’s photo shoot
(Shop Window) involved
photographing two
Seéparate villas internally
and externally with a
view to forming a collage
of five to six photo-

T

graphs  suitable
displaying in an estate
agents window.

Anyone interested in
Jjoining Shutterbug
Photograph_ic group
from the "beginner or
professional

should
telephone John on 639

810 574 or alternatively

visit  the  website
www.shutterbugs-spain,

-spain,
0rg to obtain more

information,

for




